
 

January 2020 

 

 

 

The start of a new year and decade! 

 

As we get this year underway, the markets are off to a roaring start – 
perhaps similar to the Roaring 1920s. It has been over ten years since our 
last big financial downturn and hence a certain degree of trepidation 
exists. As your trusted advisor we constantly monitor the positive and 
negative factors that can affect your financial well being. We will continue 
to do our best for you throughout 2020 and for the decades to come. 

 

Wishing you a tremendous year and decade,  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 
Andrew Ellis                            Wayne Latta                            Dale Houser                                 Stephanie Petsis 
Financial Advisor                         Associate Advisor                       Trading & Research Specialist        Administrative Assistant 
Tel: 416.777.7097                          Tel: 416.777.7066                          Tel: 416.777.7133                               Tel: 416 777.7085 
andrew.ellis@raymondjames.ca          wayne.latta@raymondjames.ca            dale.houser@raymondjames.ca                stephanie.petsis@raymondjames.ca 
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